April 20, 2000

William Gates

Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation

Post Office Box 23350

Seattle, WA 98102

Dear Mr. Gates,

We are the World Forgiveness Alliance (WFA) a non-profit organization. Our mission is to make the world a safer and more peaceful place by helping people grow in forgiveness.

We request your support in advancing our mutual vision of “a road ahead” that empowers a profound interconnectivity among all of the world’s peoples. We are convinced that the most solid pavement for that road is a global consciousness of forgiveness. We are further convinced that a critical mass of such consciousness now exists, and may be triggered by effective the networking of those who are exemplars of that consciousness with those who are susceptible to it.  

To be specific: We are inviting you to support the global live interactive webcast of our fourth annual International Forgiveness Day program, to be held at the San Francisco Palace of Fine Arts on Sunday, August 6, 2000, from 2-5 p.m. PDST.  

We have chosen Windows Media Player exclusively for our streaming multimedia presentation of our interactive live webcast, with which we will reach hundreds of thousands of people worldwide as a consequence of extensive pre-webcast networking.  

Thousands of churches and other groups in the U.S. and Europe, and at least one group in each of the world’s 280+ countries and territories are observing International Forgiveness Day this year.  Our goal is for International Forgiveness Day to be a global holiday, celebrated officially throughout the world.  With the momentum established by this year’s global webcast, we feel certain that this goal is accomplished.

At least three of the following persons will be featured among the presenters: Oprah Winfrey, Marianne Williamson, Dr. John Gray, Willy Brown, Chief Arvol Looking Horse, Rev. Jesse Jackson. The event will also feature the conferring of Hero of Forgiveness awards to four outstanding individuals.  These awards are given to honor persons who serve as role models of forgiveness, reconciliation and peace.  

Please see the enclosed flyer of our International Forgiveness Day celebration of Sunday, August 1, 1999. Other materials concerning the International Forgiveness Day project are also enclosed. 

Our budget for promoting, convening and webcasting this year’s program is $100,000.  We are requesting from your Foundation a grant of the full amount.  Our objectives include raising enough additional money via this program to contribute $200,000 to Grammar and High Schools for the purchase of computers, software and Internet connections.

Please join us in helping all children and people to add forgiveness to their lives, thus making the world a safer and more peaceful place for everyone.

We look forward to your favorable response.

With warmest regards,

Robert W. Plath

Executive Director

Worldwide Forgiveness Alliance
